August 19, 2015
Dear Kindergarten parents,                     
Many parents are interested in a class roster to be used for personnel purposes such as parties or getting together outside of school.  This roster is not to be used for solicitations for business or any other profit centered reasons.  

Please fill out the information below and indicate whether or not you wish to be included in the roster.  Please return this completed form by September 1, 2015, via email or in your child’s gold folder.            

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Student’s Name:


______________________________________

Mother’s name and cell phone:
______________________________________
Mother’s email:


______________________________________

Father’s name and cell phone:
______________________________________

Father’s email:


_____
_________________________________
Mailing address:


______________________________________
Home Phone:


______________________________________

Please sign ONE option:

I wish to be included in the class roster: 

Signature__________________________________
I DO NOT WISH to be included in the class roster:

Signature__________________________________
Sincerely,
Mrs. Brown
Any Questions? 
Please send me an email: kindergarten@sacredheartschoolventura.org
Completed roster will be sent out only to families who wish to be included. 
